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The Magistrates, 1 Farnan Avenue, Walthamstow, E17 4NX
	Residents and Businesses
Chingford Green Conservation Area
	Ask for:
	Mike Fox

	
	Email: 
	urbandesign@walthamforest.gov.uk 

	
	Date: 
	23 November 2020

	
	
	


Dear Sir/Madam,

CHINGFORD GREEN CONSERVATION AREA APPRAISAL AND MANAGEMENT PLAN - PUBLIC CONSULTATION

Conservation areas are places of special character or historic interest designated by local authorities under Section 69 of the Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Act 1990.
The Chingford Green Conservation Area was designated in 1990, in recognition of the historic interest and special character of the area around Chingford Green. 

Planning authorities must take account of a conservation area’s special interest and character when deciding planning applications in those areas, to ensure that any proposed changes comply with the criteria set down while at the same time preserving or enhancing the conservation area as a whole. This does not mean that change cannot take place, but that it must be sensitively managed and carefully considered; high quality new development may enhance a conservation area.

When designating a conservation area, it is the duty of the Council to formulate and publish proposals for its preservation and enhancement, and these documents are known as Appraisals and Management Plans.

The Chingford Green Appraisal and Management Plan was last updated in 2010, and as such the Council is now in the process of revising and updating these documents.
As a property owner/tenant within the conservation area we are particularly interested in your views and comments on these drafts, which will help shape the final form of these documents.

Consultation will be open from the date of this letter until Sunday 31st January 2021. 

You can access the documents in the following ways:

Online: www.walthamforest.gov.uk/ConservationAreas, under the Chingford Green tab. 
Please e-mail your comments to urbandesign@walthamforest.gov.uk or, write to Design and Conservation, The Magistrates, 1 Farnan Avenue, Walthamstow, E17 4NX.
Online briefing
We will also be holding an online briefing for residents, on Wednesday 2nd December 2020 and you can book for his event via www.walthamforest.gov.uk/ConservationAreas 
We look forward to hearing your views and suggestions.

Yours faithfully,

Mike Fox

Conservation Officer
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